
 

Cazadero Community Services District 
PO Box 508 

Cazadero CA 95421-0508 

 

	
	
May	17,	2017	
	
Mr.	William	F.	Rousseau	
Sonoma County Registrar of Voters  
PO Box 11485  
Santa Rosa, CA 95406-1485 
 
Dear Mr. Rousseau: 
 
In compliance with action required by our board, we hereby notify you of the resignation of 
Eric Schanz as a Director of the Cazadero Community Services District, effective May 17, 
2017. 
 
Posting of the vacancy will take place at three locations within the District, Firehouse #1, 
Cazadero Post Office and Cazadero General Store. 
 
Our intent is to appoint a new Director from a panel of applicants to fill the position until the 
next general election. 
 
Should you require additional information, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael C Nicholls, Secretary 
Cazadero Community Services District 
mcnicholls@me.com  
 
	


